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Today we have delivered a letter to NFL Commissioner Roger Goodell 

advising him that we represent a young woman who made a police report last 

Saturday September 20, 2014, alleging that an NFL player on an NFL team had 

raped her that morning. We have informed the Commissioner that the same 

morning that the rape allegations were made to the police that the alleged 

perpetrator was contacted by the police and asked to come to the police station to 

be interviewed by them. The accused did respond to law enforcement's request and 

went to the police station accompanied by a representative of his NFL team. 

Thereafter, the accused was then allowed by his team to play the following day. 

We have asked the NFL whether or not this alleged rape was reported to them and 

if they approved this accused individual's playing in the game notwithstanding the 

allegations that had been made against him. We also asked the Commissioner to 

clarify the NFL's policy regarding allowing a player to play while serious 

allegations of criminal wrongdoing are pending with law enforcement. We have 

asked the Commissioner to provide us with a response by Monday of next week. 
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